
Georgetown University’s  

Center for Language Education & Development 

Cordially invites you to the 

JETAADC-Tokyo Metropolitan Government  

Networking Event/Welcome Reception 

Tuesday, April 24, 2012 

6:30 PM – 8:00 PM 

Mortara Center  

(3600 N St., NW---at the corner of N and 36th Streets) 

Wine and hors d’oeuvres will be served. 

 

Please RSVP to Brenda Bearden by Friday, April 20  

Via Email: bbb2@georgetown.edu or Phone: 202-687-4592 

________________________________________________________________ 

Event Description: 

Five of Tokyo’s outstanding young government officers will be studying Public Policy and Professional English at 

Georgetown University for three months (April-June), and two officers will remain for a full year in the Masters in 

Public Management program.  The officials are very excited to meet Americans who have an interest in Japan.  So, 

this event will be an excellent opportunity for JET Alums to welcome them to our beautiful city, while at the same 

time expanding social and professional networks. 

Transportation: 

The Mortara Center located just OUTSIDE the Georgetown University gates at the corner of 36
th

 St and N St NW.  

For those taking public transportation to the event, the Dupont Circle - Georgetown – Rosslyn CIRCULATOR Bus 

stops on 34TH St and M St NW, about four blocks away from the Mortara Center.  For those driving, parking is 

available on the street and should be readily available outside the Mortara Center at that hour.  Be advised that street 

parking in that area is restricted to 2 hours.   

mailto:bbb2@georgetown.edu

